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New Chairman of the Board of Management at DEUTZ AG 

represents next generation 

Dr Frank Hiller (50) is to be appointed as a member of the Board of Management of DEUTZ 

AG and its Chairman with effect from 1 January 2017. He succeeds the current Chairman 

of the Board of Management, Dr Helmut Leube (63), who is retiring on 31 December 2016. 

The Supervisory Board of DEUTZ AG is to adopt formal resolutions on these changes at 

tomorrow's meeting. 
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